OCT 2024

LORNHAM

London

LORNHAM

London

HAPPY DIWALI

Back in 2012 Lornham was founded with its first client from India, and Dominic
has since continued to make many trips back there for work and leisure.

We are grateful for the trust and relationships we have built over the years with
our Indian clients, who have been an integral part of our journey.

Today, Lornham would like to wish our clients and wider community a Happy
Diwali, may this years festival of lights bring joy, prosperity, warmth, and
cherished moments with loved ones.
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